
NOTICE OF DISCONTINUANCE
REMINDER

Pneumatic Division North America
P.O. Box 901
Richland, MI 49083
Tel: (616) 629-5000
Fax: (616) 629-5385

FIELD BULLETIN: ND-VAL-30-2

Date: October 20, 2000

‘42’ Series Solenoid and Remote Pilot Valve

The ‘42’ Series Solenoid and Remote Pilot Valve will be
Discontinued EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 31, 2000.

The ‘B5 and ‘B6’ Valve will replace all INLINE ‘42’ Valves as the
mounting holes are interchangeable.  The STACKING ‘42’ Valve will
have repair kits available for 5 years to assist customers.  A one-year
notice has been issued to allow salespeople and distribution ample
time to notify and convert customers.

The ‘42’ Series Lever and Pedal Valves will NOT be discontinued or
have their price affected.

1) The Product(s) Shown Above Will Be
Discontinued Effective ......................................................... December 31, 2000

2) Orders For Complete Units Will Be Accepted Until .............. November 30, 2000

3) Orders For Solenoids Will Be Accepted Until ....................... December 31, 2005

4) Seals and Seal Kits Will Be Available Until .......................... December 31, 2005

5) Last Date Returns Accepted ............................................... October 31, 2000

REMARKS:

Cross Reference - ‘42’ Series to ‘B5’ / ‘B6’ – VAL-SIF-112-2


